
Moville Chamber of Commerce 

January 11, 2011 Meeting 

Methodist Church 12:00  

 

A. Opening Prayer by Pastor before lunch.  

B. Lunch and thanks to the Caterers for the meal.  

C. President Chris Countryman asked for members to introduce any guests.  

D. Old Business 

1. Jeannie Krueger gave the Treasurer’s Report.  

2. Mr. Doug Glackin gave Woodbury Central School News.   

3. Al Wingert gave info on Main Street sign improvements that he and Paul 

Waldman have been able to make. 

E. New Business 

1. Pam Clark gave update on Santa Day Festivities. 

2. Heath Mallory gave MCDAI update and let the Chamber know that they have 

purchased a dilapidated building on Main Street with plans to demolish it as soon 

as possible.  They are working on a future plan to possibly erect a new building 

there- he will update as he has more information.  

3. Lisa Fouts gave info on Ryan Fouts’ Eagle Scout project to add new playground 

equipment at Memorial Park.  He is soliciting donations. 

4. Kent Baker gave Moville@125 update letting the Chamber know that they are 

resuming monthly meetings and are taking any volunteers to help with projects to 

get ready for the celebration.  

5. Jackie Stender gave info on city’s new website and asked for any suggestions on 

improvements.  

      F.  Next meeting is February 8th at the Catholic Church. 

G. Meeting Adjourned 

 

 


